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July 23, 2013 

(4:45 P.M.)
Meeting Minutes for Council President Bill Gulliford and Council Member Lori Boyer of 
July 18, 2013
Topic:  Task Force on Consolidated Government.
Location:  Committee Room A, City Hall, Suite 425 – St. James Building, 117 West Duval
Street

In attendance: Council President Bill Gulliford, Council Member Lori Boyer, Peggy Sidman (Office of General Counsel), Jeff Clements (Council Research), Kevin Craig, Michelle Barth (Administration) David Chapman, Susan Stewart, Belinda Peeples, Steve Patterson and Stan Johnson 
Meeting convened: 3:08 pm.
Council Member Gulliford opened the meeting by presenting his list of recommendations and explaining the make-up of his list. 
Council Member Boyer discussed the composition of the original consolidation study commission and the current need for a higher preponderance of people who have had some contact directly with consolidated government to serve; whether they have served in the office of general counsel, were an elected or city employee. They would have more direct input as to what works or what the problems are. However, when you start looking at new systems, a broader cross section of participants would be needed because now you are looking at citizen input on what would be a good system.  
They discussed the cultural diversity of the task force, preliminary scheduling, staffing, topics/areas of concern as it relates to independent authorities, civil service rules, central services and procurement.
Council Member Boyer ended the discussion with a review of questions raised through her research of the consolidated government via the charter and/or other documents, i.e. What is the Health Department’s role for the City, qualifications of directors and division chiefs, millage limitations, and boundaries of the 1st urban service district.
Council President Gulliford praised Council Member Boyer for her thoroughness, thanked her for her willingness to serve and concluded the meeting.
Meeting adjourned: 4:00 pm.

Minutes:  Stan Johnson
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